
Official Proceedings of the Stutsman County Commission 
 

July 31, 2007 
 
At 8:00 a.m. the special meeting of the Stutsman County Commission was called to order by Chairman 
Klose.  Roll call was answered by Douglas Kaiser, Craig Neys, Dennis Ova, Dale Marks, and Mark T. 
Klose. 
 
Noel Johnson, County COO, presented the 2008 preliminary budget.  Department Heads and outside 
agencies had submitted their requests.  Many departments’ expenditure requests exceeded projected 
revenues.  The total short fall was $1,024,341.  Most of the deficit was for road repair and construction. 
 
The Commission reviewed the budgets.  The next budget meeting would be at 2 p.m. on August 7 prior 
to the regular monthly meeting.   
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Marks and seconded by Neys.  At 9:07 a.m. the July 31, 2007 
special Stutsman County Commission meeting was adjourned. 
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